
Computer Science and Coding Club 

 

CS-GMS  

Computer Science and Coding Club  

5th-8th grade 

Tuesdays, 3:15-4:30 

Nov 12th -Apr 7th 

 

This club will meet every other week at GMS.  Opposite of the GMS Club, 

there will be a similar club in Hortonville at HMS. 

 

CS-GMS is about having fun, being creativity, and learning through 

exploring.  Learning about computer science and coding strengthens 

problem solving skills and logical thinking and supports key academic 

subjects such as science, math, and technology. Other benefits, such as 

learning about computational thinking, or developing expertise in coding, 

are secondary objectives and support the ISTE Standards.  

 


